
June 1, 2020 
Volume 3, Issue  6 

A Message from The CCC Board of Directors 

POOL NEWS 

To: CCC Members                                                                             

Subject: Swimming Pool  

As are many of you, we are hopeful that we can open the pool soon. We are awaiting 
approval from various entities and until those approvals come, we cannot promise 
when or if we can open. We are proceeding as if we will get approval as we made nec-
essary repairs and will begin painting soon. 

We’ve partnered with several nearby private clubs and pools that empowered an attor-
ney (member of one of the clubs) to submit a proposal to coincide private pool open-
ings with the timing of youth sports which are tentatively scheduled to resume on 
June 15

th
. Again, we’re hopefully optimistic. 

When we do open, much like the changes we’ve had to make with the golf course there 
will be changes to the pool as well. These changes will be driven by the proposal that 
we joined with the previously mentioned group. 

A partial list of the changes: 

·         Members Only – no guests. This includes grandchildren, babysitters, etc. 

·         Maximum Pool occupancy will be established.

 

We hope to have firm answers soon, in the meantime thanks for your patience and co-
operation. 

•         Deck furniture will be re-arranged to comply with Social Distancing. 
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MESSAGE FROM THE GROUNDS CREW 

The Fairways are really starting to look 
good,  It is imperative that you use the 90 
degree rule . Also please do not drive or 
park your carts in the grass in front of the 
Pro Shop.  Also, please fix your divots in 
the fairways and ball marks on the greens. 
In the past we have blamed this issue on 
guests, right now we are members only. 
Thanks for your cooperation . 

Grant , Mike, Billy and Owen 
MESSAGE FROM THE PRO SHOP 

At this time, the pool is scheduled to open June 15,   

(Unless something unforeseen comes down from 

Frankfort before then) The policy to check in to the 

pool has changed drastically. You MUST check in to 

the pool at THE PRO SHOP. When you check in , your  

temperature will be taken and you will get a brace-

let so that the lifeguards know you have been 

checked. Bracelets must be worn at all times while 

at the pool. There will be randomly selected colors 

for each day.  Food options will be restricted. We 

will definitely have canned alcoholic beverages for 

sale as well as bottled drinks. Hot dogs and cold 

sandwiches.  

More info to come later.  

 Jimmy, Mandy & Staff 
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Tee times for the morning group is 9:00 
AM. 

The President’s Cup Tournament will be on 
Saturday, June 6th , starting at 8:30 AM. 
The rain date will be Sunday, June 7th.  

On May 29, 2020, Board Member Ray Huellemeier ,  

Course Superintendent Grant Howard,  Club Manager Jim 

Fuller, and Board Member Carl Nunnelly,  met with two 

members of the Kentucky State Road Department. It was 

a productive meeting and hopefully something positive 

will come of it. More information will be shared at a later 

date when it is known. 
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What is the Hole in One Club? 

 To be a part of the Hole in One Club, all you need to 

do is donate $5 of your hard-earned money .  The first 

hole in one for the year gets the money, then we start 

over. Several  people have already contributed, if you 

are interested in doing this, please see Jimmy in the Pro 

Shop!  


